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Fall is Coming! 

 

 

We are kicking off fall in style here at Columbia Church of Christ! We will be having our Fall 
Kick-Off celebration September 20th from 5:30-8:00! In order to get into the right mindset 
for fall, this will be a Flannel Formal. Put those Hawaiian shirts away, and exchange them 
for a nice Flannel button down! They are not only incredibly comfortable, but they are a 
Fall necessity! 

This is going to be a great night for everyone! It will be a relaxed atmosphere, there will be 
games and activities for the kids and students to do! If you would like to try your hand at 
archery, Tim will be heading up an archery station! It’s going to be awesome! 

 

 



 

Cider and Donuts! 
 

A party is not complete without food and we will not let you down! What better food for a 
Fall Kick-Off than Cider and Donuts?! If Apple Cider isn’t your thing, we’ve got you covered, 
we will be providing coffee as well as Fall Coffee Blends to go with your donuts! (Apple 
Crumb Donut, Pumpkin Spice, Pecan Pie, and Cinnamon Bun!) 

Live Music  
We have a band that is going to play for us at our Fall Kick-Off! Dan and Melody will be 
providing background music for us for the first half of the event and then will do a full 
concert for us at the second half! It’s going to be a great night, and we cannot wait to see 
you there! 
 
In Christ, 
Jonathan 


